
 

Hello and welcome to year one! 

 

My name is Miss Brown, and I am thrilled to be 

your teacher at Hogarth. We are really looking 

forward to settling into a new academic year 

and we’re really excited about the fun, creative and 

wonderful year we have ahead. I can’t wait to tell you 

all about it! 

Message from your teachers

Year One Newsletter
Term : Autumn 1 

During half term in CSI art, we will be learning about self-portraits in the style of Gary Hume. We will be learning 

about different facial expressions and what they might portray, and we will spend time learning about primary 

colours. 

 

In Science, we will be learning to sort living and non-living things. 

 

For History, we have a very exciting term ahead! We will start the day as astronauts, and we’ll be building our own 

rockets! We might even be flying them! We will be learning to create a timeline, how to recognise the difference 

between past and present in our own lives as well as that of others. 

I can’t wait to listen to all the interesting questions. As teachers, digging deeper to ensure all year one’s brains are 

constantly ticking is one of our main aims. 

 

We will be learning this term…

 

Please bring your reading diaries to school every day. You should read at 

least 3 times a week at home. This needs to be signed for, by an adult. 

 

P.E. Is every Tuesday. Please come in P.E. kits for the day and ensure all 

jewellery is removed. All clothes should be labelled with your child’s 
name. 

 

Homework and spellings will be set and sent home every Friday. 

Homework is due on a Wednesday and our spelling test is every Friday. 

Don’t worry, this won’t be too hard to begin with, but we will 

gradually make it a bit trickier during the year.  
 

Reminders/Important Dates

www.phonicsplay.co.uk 

www.topmarks.co.uk 

https://www.sumdog.com/user/sign_in  

Useful pages/Contact us

http://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
http://www.topmarks.co.uk/
https://www.sumdog.com/user/sign_in

